
ITEM 12
MINUTE EXTRACTS 

 
COUNCIL CABINET 
4 JULY 2006 
 
 
25/06 Council Cabinet Portfolios: Proposed Re-Allocation of 
Youth Service 
 
The Council Cabinet considered a report from the Children and Young People 
Commission on Council Cabinet Portfolios: Proposed Re-Allocation of Youth 
Service, which proposed moving the Youth Service from the Adult Services 
portfolio to the Children and Young People portfolio. 
 
Decision 
 
To defer a decision on the recommendations of the Children and Young People 
Commission until the next Council Cabinet meeting to allow further consideration 
and investigation to take place. 
 
It was noted that Councillor Latham asked for her vote against the above to be 
recorded. 
 
 
COUNCIL CABINET 
1 AUGUST 2006 
 
LATE ITEM 
 
 
 
37/06 Youth Service Portfolio 
 
The Council Cabinet considered a report responding to the Children and 
Young People Commission’s report that was presented to Council Cabinet on 
4 July 2006 recommending that the Youth Service be re-allocated to the portfolio 
of the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People. 
 
Decision 
 
Not to request Council to change Cabinet portfolios by re-allocating Youth 
Service to the portfolio of the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People. 
 
 


